Dear Zoning Board of Appeals,

I am in absolute agreement with my neighbors Simone and Daryl McDaniel's plan to add a seven foot wide porch to their existing home. I have seen the plans, as well as a drawing of the elevation, and feel it would make an extremely attractive addition to our streetscape.

Mine is the only property that adjoins their property on 2510 Elmwood Ave. We are separated by a garage and tree line that provides a visual barrier most of the year between us. When I do see it, I am certain the new porch will improve the aesthetic of our neighborhood.

Best regards,

Kenneth Bawcom

2524 Elmwood Avenue

Ann Arbor, MI 48104